
Voyageur School’s
50th Anniversary! 

The Voyageur Story

Construction for Voyageur School began on May 24,1967. The build began as a need to 
accommodate the expanding enrollment in the North Crestview area. On February 10, 
1968, the top floor of Voyageur School was complete and ready to welcome classes. On 
this day, Voyageur students who had been temporarily attending Crestview School since 
September, packed up their books and trekked over to Voyageur.

“It certainly was quite a sight to see - book laden students strung out in a long line 
trudging through the snow to their new school.” - A quote from SJASD archives

The school opened with 11 classrooms from Kindergarten to Grade 6 with 338 students 
coming from Crestview School and 32 students moving over from Heritage Elementary.
At this time, the lower floor of the school was still under construction.

Join us on Friday, November 30th as we celebrate the past 50 years of Voyageur School. 

Where: Voyageur School Gymnasium
When: Friday, November 30, 2018 

Schedule of Events:
      2:30-3:40 pm: Formal Program: speeches, student performance and video presentation
      4:00-6:00 pm: Open House - games, Memory Lane, face painting and photo booth
      5:30 pm: Cupcakes are served
      5:45 pm: Parent Council 50/50 draw

 
The school is also collecting Voyageur memorabilia from the community  

to showcase at the open house. 


